
 

 

 

 

 

Therapy claims paying the incorrect rate 

Date of notice: 5/24/23 

 

Claims billed with Therapy codes are paying the incorrect rate. These claims are pricing from the 

practitioner fee schedule in error. Once the system is corrected, the underpaid claims will be 

reprocessed with no action from the provider. Providers will be notified of any recoupments for claims 

that overpaid. 


